Pitt Meadows Secondary School
Ecole Secondaire Pitt Meadows

June 17, 2024

Dear Future PMSS Students:
Welcome to our Marauder Community!
On behalf of the entire PMSS staff, I would like to extend a warm welcome to our incoming

Grade 8 students for the 2024-2025 school year. We are very excited to share time with you
during our Grade 8 Welcome/Orientation Day on Thursday, August 29t

The day will begin with drop-off/arrival at 8:50 a.m. for a 9:00 a.m. start. A ‘snapshot’ of the day
will entail:

e A tour of the school provided by our most awesome Leadership Students

» A gquestion and answer period

» Locker selection and class schedule distribution

« Fun ice breaker and large group-based activities (please wear comfortable
clothing...runners highly recommended)

« A tasty lunch provided by our Administration

o Pick-up/Dismissal will be at 1:00 p.m.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to the office staff at Pitt Meadows Secondary if you have any
questions (604-465-7141). Note that staff will be available until the end of the day on Thursday,

July 4 before they are off for summer break; returning to work on Monday, August 19™".

Sincerely,

Colin Sharpe

Principal
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